
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

E-mail: comsec@teignbridge.gov.uk 
 

20 September 2023 
 
 

EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL 
 
 
A  Extraordinary meeting of the Full Council will be held on Thursday, 28th 
September, 2023 in the Council Chamber, Forde House, Brunel Road, Newton 
Abbot, TQ12 4XX at 10.00 am 
 
 

PHIL SHEARS 
Managing Director 

 
Membership: 
 
Councillors Atkins, Bradford, Bullivant, Buscombe, Clarance (Chair), D Cox (Vice-Chair), 
H Cox, Daws, Dawson, Farrand-Rogers, Foden, Gearon, Goodman-Bradbury, Hall, 
Hayes, Henderson, Hook, Jackman, James, Jeffries, Keeling, Lake, MacGregor, Morgan, 
Mullone, Nutley, Nuttall, Palethorpe, C Parker, P Parker, Parrott, Peart, Purser, Radford, 
Rogers, Rollason, Ryan, Sanders, Smith, Steemson, Swain, G Taylor, J Taylor, Thorne, 
Webster, Williams and Wrigley 
 
 
Please Note:The public can view the live streaming of the meeting at Teignbridge 
District Council Webcasting (public-i.tv)  with the exception where there are 
confidential or exempt items, which may need to be considered in the absence of the 
press and public.  
 
 
A G E N D A  
 
Part I 
 
  
1. Apologies for absence   
 
2. Declarations of interest (if any)   
 

https://teignbridge.public-i.tv/core/portal/home
https://teignbridge.public-i.tv/core/portal/home
https://teignbridge.public-i.tv/core/portal/home


 

3. Recommendation from Executive - Mid term review of Fees 
& Charges  

(Pages 3 - 76) 

 To consider the recommendation of Executive on 12th September, 2023, 
 
RECOMMENDED that Full Council approves the revised fees and charges listing to 
be implemented with effect from 1 October 2023 (car parking with effect from 1 
November 2023) with the following additions:- 
 
(1) That the Sunday Parking permit for the full day remain at £1, with free 

parking in all our car parks after 6pm; 
 

(2) That a blue badge yearly permit be introduced so that a holder of the 
disabled blue badge can park in an off road car parking space for the allotted 
time of the blue badge for a yearly cost of £30.00 for 1 year, £50.00 for 2 
years or £70.00 for 3 years to be used in any Teignbridge owned car park; 
and  
 

(3) The New Road Car Park, Starcross and the Kingskerswell Car Park will be 
allowed a residents permit which would allow people to pay monthly, 3 
months, 6 months or a year - we are aware off the limited parking spaces so 
it doesn't guarantee a parking space but it takes away the hassle of feeding 
the meter each day. For simplicity permits charges which apply at the Strand 
Car Park in Starcross will be the same for the New Road car park and 
Kingskerswell which could be done on a trial basis for the next six months 
and see how it goes before the 2024-25 budget is set. 

  
 
 
  

4. Recommendation from Executive - Council Strategy Review   
 To consider the recommendation of Executive on 12th September, 2023, 

 
RECOMMENDED to Full Council:- 
 

(1) to approve the scope and process for reviewing the Council Strategy as set 
out in the report and Appendix 1. 

 
 
If you would like this information in another format, please telephone 01626 361101 or 
e-mail info@teignbridge.gov.uk  
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